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Pharmacy in the Media

Dermot Twomey, IPU President, was quoted in an article in The Echo about measles and the
MMR vaccine saying that Pharmacists could increase measles vaccine rollout.

 

Clare Fitzell, IPU Head of Strategic Policy, was quoted in an article in the Irish Examiner which
provided an update on the Health (Miscellaneous Provisions) Bill 2024 which was discussed last
week by the Oireachtas Health Committee.
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